The Western Conference held their meeting at Mount Calvary Lutheran Church on October 21,
2018. A total of 33 women were in attendance. Ginger Amerson gave a wonderful presentation on
I Care. She and her husband co-founded this organization that deals with young teenagers and
young women who are being abused by human trafficking. I Care is there for the caring of ladies’
needs and advocating for justice. A donation of $100 went to I Care. Refreshments where enjoyed
by all from the ladies at Mount Calvary. Amanda Boatwright brought greetings from the SC
WELCA board. New officers where elected. The next meeting will be at St. Paul’s Lutheran
Church in Gilbert on March 17, 2019 at 3pm.



